
Item I1
#2001-356 Consideration of Designating December 24, 2001 as a 
Holiday

Inasmuch as the Federal, State and County offices will be closed Monday, December 24, 
2001 as part of the Christmas holiday, it is recommended that the City declare Monday, 
December 24, 2001 a paid holiday for City employees and all City offices be closed. Approval 
is recommended. See attached RESOLUTION.

Tuesday, December 18, 2001

Council Session

City of Grand Island

Council.Now - WindStone Inc.



  Approved as to Form ?  _______________
  December 14, 2001 ?   City Attorney

R E S O L U T I O N   2001-356

NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED BY THE MAYOR AND COUNCIL OF

THE CITY OF GRAND ISLAND, NEBRASKA, that on Monday, December 24, 2001, and shall be

declared a paid holiday for City employees all City offices shall be closed.

- - -

Adopted by the City Council of the City of Grand Island, Nebraska on December 18, 2001.

____________________________________
RaNae Edwards, City Clerk


